Good afternoon,

My name is Paul Wnuk. | would like to point out that the new Online Safety Act doesn’t mention how it
will affect people who in the adult industry. Online platforms, especially social media platforms,
discriminate against people who work in the adult industry. Their content is usually flagged or taken
down. Many people have even seen their accounts deleted. Many rely on social media and online to do
their jobs and banning or censoring their content makes it harder for them to make a living. |
recommend that the Online Safety Act include a section that protects consensual adult industry workers
from having their accounts deleted. There should also be a section that prevents sexual related content
from being censored or deleted. People working in the adult industry should be included in the Online
Safety Act and not ignored or shut out of the conversation.



